
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, June 8th, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

 

We are happy to have some of our students in the building! They appear to be excited and are 

enjoying seeing their teachers and friends. It is great to hear the laughter and to see their smiling 

faces. More than 50% of our students are returning on a part time basis so we are able to show 

them the new routines and procedures. This will be helpful and hopefully lessen any concerns 

about returning in the fall.  

 

As we look to our year end celebrations and reporting, we will need to make a few changes.  

 

a. We will be having our final PAC meeting outside on Wednesday, June 10th at 1pm. 

Please join us.   

 

b. We will have a small Kindergarten graduation on Tuesday, June 23 at 2pm outside, 

and present the students with their certificates. Kindergarten parents will be notified 

with more details. This will be their last day of school.  

 

c. Students who attended school on Tues. or Wed or both will end on Tuesday, June 

23rd at 2:42pm. This will be their last day of school.  

 

d. Students who attended school on Thur or Fri or both will end school on Wed. June 

24th at 2:42pm. This will be their last day of school.  

 

e. Our grade 9 students will attend on Thursday, June 25th, from 10-11am for a brief 

celebration and awards ceremony. Parents of the grade 9 students will be given 

more details. This will be their last day of school.  

  

f. We will not be able to have a pancake breakfast this year but maybe in the fall we 

can have a school welcome back function. 

 

g. As the third term was done mostly from home, the staff has decided that we will not 

have our usual classroom awards for top academic and top athlete for grades 3-6.  

 

h. We will have some fun with races and track and field events during their gym 

and/or extra outside time but we will not be able to have the annual track and field 

day due to density requirements.  

 

i. Third term marks will be based on the first two terms and the learning the students 

did between April-June in the subject areas that were taught. Some subject areas 

will rely on the learning that took place before online learning began as there was a 
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focus on literacy and numeracy, especially for the elementary students. Final marks 

will be representative of student learning which includes evidence prior to the 

cancellation of in-class instruction and evidence from April-June. 

 

j. Report cards will be online unless you request a paper copy. The district will be 

sending a letter home on June 15th with more information on this topic.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. S. Hartman 

Principal 

Clearview Elementary Jr- Secondary School  

250-781-3333 

shartman@prn.bc.ca 


